	[image: image1.wmf]              
	[image: image2.jpg]



	[image: image3.jpg]Green Flag
Award Holder
Since 2007



[image: image3.jpg]



Head Teacher:  Ms Andrea Henderson




 
  Dunrossness Primary School

Dunrossness

Shetland  ZE2 9JG

Telephone: 01595 745440












 Fax: 01950 460803

     E-mail:  dunrossness@shetland.gov.uk





Blog: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/dunrossness/  

20th December 2019
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Nursery Snack Money

Ahead of the Scottish Government’s plan that from August 2020 a healthy snack will be provided daily in ELC settings at no cost to parents, it has been agreed that from January 2020, the Council will fund the provision of snack within all ELC settings.  Therefore, money should no longer be gathered from parents.  

Please ensure that your snack money is paid up to the end of December.
Many thanks,
Andrea Henderson
Head Teacher
